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MARCH ATTENDANCE 
 

 

Today, Firefighters, Communication Officers and Ambulance Officers marched side 

by side on the streets of Brisbane to show the government that we will not sit back 

and allow the taking of our conditions. 

 

I would like to thank Members from Toowoomba, Ipswich, Gold Coast, Sunshine 
Coast, Beenleigh and Brisbane North and South for showing their solidarity. 
 
The media reports coming back state that we had a crowd of 800.  Well done for 
those in attendance and thank you to the Regional members who have shown great 
support even though they could not attend. 
 
More information regarding regional activities is being organised and will be relayed 
via a Code 2 early next week.   
 
 

 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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